
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

                                                           
 

 
         

 

 
         

 

        

 

  
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Issue No.17       

20th Jan 2022 

 

Stars of the Week  

P1/2 Arthur for super progress in literacy and Naomi for amazing 

work in spelling activity.  
 

P3/4 Isaac for being a super star and Felicity for brilliant work on 

numeracy. 
 

P5/6   Daniel for super work in maths and Arya for super art work.  

 

P7     Nicole for her extensive vocabulary and Rhys D for brilliant 

work estimating prices in euros. 

Gorran News 
gorranps@gmail.com 

 

Outdoor Areas 
With our Welly Woods getting lots of 
happy feet stamping through it every 

day, we have noticed that our bark/wood 
chip coverings need topped up regularly. 

Thanks to a very kind member of the 
Gorran Community for the load of bark 

that has helped to dry out the mud 
kitchen area. If anyone else has some 
spare wood chippings or can source 

them, please get in touch.   
 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 18th – Running Club 3:15-4pm. Swimming P6 /7.  Piano  

Thursday 20th – Flute lessons. Ukulele and Drum club P3 /4 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Lexia Core 5 – Home Access 
It was great to hand out so many 

Lexia certificates last week. Well done 
to Primary 3 and 4. Lexia is a great 

programme that can give pupils a real 
boost in their reading and spelling.  
Remember that you can login in to 
Lexia at home, if you need to get 

login details please get in touch with 
your class teacher. Looking forward 

to handing out many more 
certificates in our next celebration 

assembly.  

SUSTRANS 
We are excited to have SUSTRANS 
coming in to school to take Level 1 

cycle training. This will be for 
Primary 5 to 7. Permission slips 

have been sent home and need to 
be returned before the end of next 
week. The training will take place 
form the 23rd- 25th of February.  

   

Learning Buddies 
Our Primary 7 class are a great 

credit to the school. It is 
wonderful to watch the care 
and enthusiasm they bring to 
their learning buddy sessions.  
The Primary 1 and 2s just love 

listening to their stories.  
#futureteachers 

 

Dinner Menu 
Week 4 

Cross Country/Running Club 
We had great fun at running club 

on Tuesday. Kids covered over 
2km in the first week.  

We are hoping that on Tuesday 
8th February we can complete a 

4km run in the forest. We will be 
looking for some parent helpers 

so it’s time to get the running 
shoes on. 

School App 
To ensure you receive the correct 

messages on the school app, please 
check you have joined the message 
group(s) for your child/ren’s class. 

To do this go in to notifications, tap 
the red cog symbol in the right hand 

corner and select the relevant 
class(es). 


